LOWER CAPE MAY REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL
LAWRENCE ZIEMBA, Principal
687 Route #9, Cape May, New Jersey 08204
Telephone: (609)884-3475

August 10, 2023

Dear Lower Cape May Regional Faculty Member,

I hope you are enjoying a restful and relaxing summer vacation. But as with
every summer vacation, the days are long and the season is short.

We have been extremely busy here at the high school over the summer. In
addition to our all around summer cleaning and maintenance, we have been developing
the master schedule.

Please note that all professional staff and aides are to report to school on August
30, 2023, at 8:00 a.m. You will find your teaching schedule for the upcoming school year
on line at Power School. While it is possible that there may be some last minute changes
that could impact on your schedule, I believe almost everyone will find that their
schedule is as noted.

A note to all teachers of our incoming freshmen class that orientation for 9"
graders will be on Monday, August 28, 2023, beginning at 9:00 a.m. in the High School
Auditorium. All teachers of ninth graders are invited to attend to be introduced to our

freshmen.

I hope you continue to enjoy what remains of your summer vacation, and [ am
looking forward to seeing you on August 30, 2023.

Sincerely,
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J

Lawrence Ziemba
Principal
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